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The Town has been presented with a funding opportunity 

to support the Climate Ready Plans and Process line 

item of the 2025-2026 operational budget.   

 

Council, in November 2024, approved the submission of 
a funding application to the funding body to support a 
term staff position in the development of a Climate-Ready 
Plan for the Town of Kentville. 
 
The funding body has conditionally offered $70,000 to 
complete the project. The condition is that Council pass a 
further resolution committing its contribution of $17,500 to 
the project and that resolution has to be received prior to 
June 30th or the offer will be rescinded. 
 
Both the funding and expenditures are incorporated in 
the draft budget that was presented to Council. 
 

Recommendation 

 

Be it resolved that the Town of Kentville commit 

$17,500 as its contribution to the development of a 

Climate-Ready for the Town of Kentville. 

 

 


